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At spring break the Becks returned to Ann’s hometown of Fort Lauderdale.  We also visited old friends from our days in Miami and scooted down to Key West for several days.  We saw the six toed cats at the Hemingway House and went snorkeling on a reef. 

Our summer vacation took us out to California.  Starting from San Francisco, we drove north along the Pacific Coast Highway.  What a beautiful drive!  The only drawback to the drive was the 300 foot sheer drop to the ocean from the narrow two-lane road.  We spent time among the Redwoods in and between Fort Bragg and Crescent City.  Driving along the Avenue of the Giants, Gerhard got a set of postcards of the local attractions.  We drove from one postcard attraction to the next!

We then turned inland for three days at Crater Lake, Oregon.  Talk about blue!  The lake was a real jewel.  We headed back through the middle of the California spending two nights in a caboose near Mt. Shasta and one night at Orr Hot Springs.  Back in San Francisco we did the normal tourist things (e.g. walking across the Golden Gate Bridge and riding  the cable cars).  We  visited with some old friends who moved out that-a-way.  It was quite a nice trip.

Ann’s work was in a shambles early this year as they rebuilt the laboratory around her.  Two moves and two floods later, Ann is in a nice new office.  Ann continues to work out and keep the weight off and is now fighting for that last twenty pounds.  Ann’s successful diet is now causing Gerhard to get an earful about his weight.  Ann will be going back to school part-time in the evening in January.  She will be working towards a Masters of Public Health at Johns Hopkins University.

Gerhard left Compex in August for a small firm named LGA.  LGA has since merged with Argon Engineering.  Gerhard’s current project is to create software to dynamically relink web documents in accordance with the user’s interests.

Justin (age 15) is doing well in 9th grade and now has a light blue belt in Tae Kwon Do.  Justin is a talented writer and is progressing well in English.  Alex (age 12) is doing well in 7th grade and made the AB Honor Roll this quarter.  He likes to dress up as a commando and go on pretend raids with his friend Nick.  At Halloween, he returned with 13 pounds of candy!  Unfortunately, his mother ate most of it. 

Here’s hoping 1998 is a wonderful year for all of you.  Have a happy and healthy holiday season.

The Becks
